
Notice to the Public and the Profession 

Retroactive Rescission of November 2023 Practice Direction and Order Regarding the 
Extension of Time to File a Reply to a Notice of Appeal 

Pursuant to the Practice Direction and Order dated October 18, 2024, the Practice 
Direction and Order dated November 1st, 2023 is rescinded with retroactive effect and is 
of no force or effect. 

Parties with any questions regarding the Practice Direction and Order dated October 18, 
2024, may contact the Tax Court of Canada Registry at 613-992-0901. 

The Tax Court of Canada remains focused on ensuring that proceedings brought before it 
progress expeditiously and will consider alternative means of addressing any underlying 
concerns in that regard. 

Dated this 18th day of October, 2024. 

(Original signed by Gabrielle St-Hilaire   (Original signed by Anick Pelletier 
Chief Justice)   Associate Chief Justice) 

Gabrielle St-Hilaire   Anick Pelletier   
Chief Justice Associate Chief Justice 
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